
 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers,      26th April 2019 

I hope you have had a lovely Easter break, the children returned with tales of their activities over the 

holiday, helping us with our recount in English this week of our fantastic trip to Lincoln Castle.  We 

have another exciting topic to move onto this term; ‘Blue Abyss’. Giving us the opportunity to look at 

different and unusual creatures, the layers of the ocean (linking with maths and science), whilst also 

allowing us to consider environmental issues and human impact.   

We have also set our own individual targets this term, with many children choosing to learn their times-

tables – we would appreciate your support in this! 

Curriculum Overview 

 English –Persuasive letters, poetry, fact files.  

 Maths – Column addition and subtraction, and time. 

- Don’t forget TT Rock stars! 

 Science – Human impact - links to our topic. 

 RE – What is a pilgrimage?’ We will be learning all about different religious pilgrimages and 

what a pilgrimage involves. 

 Music – learning to use and understand musical notations; to improvise and compose music. 

 Topic (Geography/History/Computing/Art/DT) – Based around our topic ‘Blue Abyss’. 

 PE –Thursdays with Coach Kieran plus another session in the week. 

General notices 

 PE: This term the children will continue having PE on Thursday with Coach Kieran and on a 

another afternoon in the week – please ensure your child has their PE kit in all week including 
trainers for outside PE. 

 Children may bring a bottle of water only into the classroom. Please ensure it is labelled.  

 Please make sure children are bringing their reading books in every day.  

 Our day to change library books is Thursday.  If the children wish to change their book, make 
sure it is in school on this day. 

 Please follow the Year 4 Class Twitter page: @Year4Lea  

 Thank you again for all your support, and if you do need to speak to me or need any further 

information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Many thanks, Mrs Ireland  

Homework and reading 

The children have been working so hard on their reading targets, with many now wearing a silver or even 

a gold star!  Well done!  The affect this is having on confidence in class and the improvements we can 

see in their written work is fantastic – thank you for your support! 

As usual; homework will be given out on a Friday and it may include, English, Maths or topic work. 

Homework is to be completed in their homework book and handed into class anytime the following week 

and by Friday at the latest.  Reading books will be checked and changed regularly and children will be 

listened to 1:1 by an adult in the class. 

Spellings will be given out on Fridays to learn by the following Friday.  

 

 

 

 


